
Department of Commerce, Community,  
and Economic Development 

 
ALCOHOL AND MARIJUANA CONTROL OFFICE 

550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600 
Anchorage, AK 99501 

Main: 907.269.0350 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

TO:        Alcoholic Beverage Control Board  
 

DATE:  September 10, 2019 

FROM: Erika McConnell, Director 
 

RE:  263 Coghill’s 

 
Requested 
Action: 

Request for additional time extension under AS 04.11.030(b) 

  
Statutory  
Authority: 

AS 04.11.030(b):  “If an application for the transfer of ownership of a license from a 
deceased licensee is not made within 90 days of the death of the licensee or within an 
additional 90 days if an application for transfer of ownership made by the executor is 
denied, or no petition is made to the board for an extension of time under (c) of this 
section within the time, the license is forfeited.” 
 
AS 04.11.030(c): “The board may extend the time limits in (b) of this section on 
petition of the executor or administrator.” 

  
 
 
Background:  License 263 for Coghill’s, a package store license, is held by Coghill’s Inc. Coghill’s 
Inc. is held by William Coghill 36%, John Coghill 24%, Robert Coghill 15%, and Marilyn Duggar 
25%. John Coghill died on February 14, 2019. 
 
At the July board meeting, Marilyn Duggar was granted a time extension for filing a transfer or 
reporting an ownership change, to August 14, 2019.  
 
On August 13, AMCO received a request for an additional time extension to November 14, 2019.  
 
Attachment: Licensee request 
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Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office 

550 West 7t h Ave 

Ste 1600 

Anchorage, AK 99501 

August 9, 2019 

Re: Coghill's License #263 

Dear Folks: 

FAX (907)832-5429 

I · · -;~~s-; ~~urTs· · : . . 
VEGETABLES AND 

MEATS WEEKLY 

***** 
BEER, WINE AND 

LIQUOR 
;__ ___________ J 

On July 9, 2019, at the AMCO Board meeting you were kind enough to grant us 

and extension, to August 14, to file for transfer of stockholders for our license 

#263. 

The Estate of John Coghill is still not settled. I would like to respectfully ask for an 

extension until November 14, 2019. I am confident at that time, or before, we 

will have the shareholder disbursement settled. I will have my paperwork in as 

soon as I can give the names of shareholders and percentage held by each person. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

President 

Coghill's Inc 
AMC 

AUG 13 2019 


